






French Club will be showing a film at their 

next meeting, Wednesday, November 20th 

in room 214. All students are welcome to 

attend! Non-French Club Members MUST 

pay $2 to attend the film! There will be 

movie snacks and drinks to enjoy during 

the film. If you wish to attend, please stop 

by Madame White's room 214 to pick up a 

permission slip. 


